



Be the parent to make a difference at SCHS this year

-  Join the PTA!  -


Many of last year’s PTA members were outgoing senior parents. To be able to continue 
the support to the school, we need more parents involved. Meetings are online and once a 
month. Please consider volunteering, it’s at most.just a few hours a month

Below are some of the programs, events, and donations the PTA organized or funded last 
school year, 2020 - 2021:


• College Planning Workshops

• Career Exploration Events

• $4000 in College Scholarships

• Drive for Schools Fundraiser (benefits SCHS Clubs and Teams)

• Teacher and Staff Appreciation gifts & treats

• Yard Signs for Seniors

• Graduation "Goodie Bags" for Seniors


Parent involvement and support make for a better school


Donate online at http://schspta.weebly.com/ or mail in the portion below to 

SCHS PTA – 415 Walnut Ave, Santa Cruz, CA 95060

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 


______ 	 Yes, sign me up! I want to support the Santa Cruz High PTA for 2020 – 2021


______	 Enclosed is my tax-deductible donation of 

	 ___$25     ___$50     __$100    ___$250     $___________


______	 I would also like to be a member of SCHS PTA/CA PTA and 

	 I understand $5 of my donation will go towards PTA dues


Name:_____________________________________________________________


Email:_____________________________________________________________


Phone:_____________________________________________________________


Santa Cruz High School PTA is a registered non-profit. Your gift is tax deductible. Tax ID number is 94-6174400

http://schspta.weebly.com/

